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Goering, Celeste

From: Tony Golobic, '71 <reunions@chicagobooth.edu>
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 2:01 PM
To: Goering, Celeste
Subject: Class of 1971 Chicago Booth Reunion Campaign

   

  

   
 

Dear Classmates,  
 
On April 29 – May 1, 2021, we will celebrate our 50-year reunion at Chicago Booth. In addition to 
participating in Reconnect weekend, one of the best ways to commemorate our time together as 
a class is to make a gift to our reunion class campaign >>   
 
This year, the goals for our reunion are to:  

 Raise $750,000 for our class reunion campaign  
 Secure commitments from 100 donors 

Reunion milestones are a wonderful opportunity to pause and reflect on all of the meaningful 
experiences we had during our time in school. Why do I give back to Booth? For me, it is a way 
of giving back in a token of appreciation for the world-class education and subsequent influence 
that Chicago Booth has had on my life.  
 
As the Class of 1971 Gift Chair, I invite you to join me in making a special gift to Booth in 
honor of this milestone >>  
 
Every gift makes a difference and brings us closer to achieving our goals, and I look forward to 
seeing what our class will accomplish when we come together.  
 
With appreciation,  
 
Anton “Tony” Golobic, '71   
Class of 1971 Reunion Gift Chair  
 
PS – All gifts and multi-year pledges to Chicago Booth from the Class of 1971 between July 1, 
2020 – June 30, 2021 will count toward our class campaign. Join me in making your gift today 
>>  
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